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Geometric Theory of Functions of a Complex Variable
Gennadiĭ Mikhaĭlovich Goluzin 1969
Weaponry in Space E. P. Velikhov 1986
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 1981 A
multidisciplinary index covering the journal literature
of the arts and humanities. It fully covers 1,144 of the
world's leading arts and humanities journals, and it
indexes individually selected, relevant items from over
6,800 major science and social science journals.
Natural Language Processing in Artificial Intelligence - NLPinAI 2021 Roussanka Loukanova 2022 The book covers
theoretical work, approaches, applications, and
techniques for computational models of information,
language, and reasoning. Computational and technological
developments that incorporate natural language are
proliferating. Adequate coverage of natural language
processing in artificial intelligence encounters
problems on developments of specialized computational
approaches and algorithms. Many difficulties are due to
ambiguities in natural language and dependency of
interpretations on contexts and agents. Classical
approaches proceed with relevant updates, and new
developments emerge in theories of formal and natural
languages, computational models of information and
reasoning, and related computerized applications. Its
focus is on computational processing of human language
and relevant medium languages, which can be
theoretically formal, or for programming and
specification of computational systems. The goal is to
promote intelligent natural language processing, along
with models of computation, language, reasoning, and
other cognitive processes.
The New Man in Soviet Psychology Raymond Augustine Bauer
2013-10
Social Aspects of Alcoholism Benjamin Kissin 2013-06-29
The first three volumes of this series have dealt with
materials which generally justify the title, The Biology
of Alcoholism. This is only remotely true of the present
volume, Social Aspects of Alcoholism, or of the final
volume to come, Treatment and Rehabilitation. Except for
small portions of the treatment section which involve
pharmacotherapy, much of these last two volumes deals
with the psychological aspects of alcoholism and still
more with the social. It is interesting to review the
evolution of this new pattern over the past seven years,
a pattern which, had it existed initially, would have
resulted, if not in a dif ferent format, at least in a
different title. Our initial selection of areas to be
covered was influenced by our desire to present as
"hard" data as possible, in an attempt to lend a greater
aura of scientific rigor to a field which was generally
considered as "soft. " When we completed our review of
this material in volumes 1-3, we recognized that what we
might have gained in rigor, we had more than lost in
completeness. These volumes presented a picture of a
biological disease syndrome for which the remedies and
preventive measures were presumably also biological. And
yet, most workers in the field readily accept the
significant contributions of psychological and social
factors to the pathogenesis and treatment of alcoholism.
Yugoslavia In The 1980s Chris Martin 2019-03-15 The
opening years of 1980 were difficult for Yugoslavia:
Open revolt has occurred in Kosovo province and economic
hardship has added to a general crisis of confidence.
The system of self-management, once the pride of
Yugoslav ideologists, has come increasingly under fire
in post-Tito Yugoslavia as proponents of the system
search for a new basis of
The Official Railway Guide 1888

International Bibliography of History of Education and
Children's Literature (2013) Dorena Caroli 2015
Perspectives on the Emergence of Scientific Disciplines
Gerard Lemaine 1976-01-01
Education in the Soviet Union Mervyn Matthews 2012-05-04
This book provides a comprehensive survey of the
successes and failures of education and training in the
Khrushchev and Breshnev years. The author gives an
objective assessment of the accessibility of the main
types of institution, of the contents of courses and of
Soviet attempts to marry the functioning of their
education system to their perceived economic and social
needs. In addition the book has many useful and original
features: For ease of analysis it summarises in diagram
form complex statistics which are not usually brought
together for so long a time period. It provides a
systematic account of educational legislation; Matthews’
comparison of series of official decrees will allow
subtle shifts in government policy to be accurately
charted. Particular attention is also paid to a number
of issues that are often neglected: the employment
problems of school and college graduates; the role and
professional status of teachers; political control and
militarisation in schools; the close detail of higher
education curricula; and the rate of student failure. Of
special value is the chapter on those educational
institutions which are often omitted from Western
studies and which are hardly recognised as such in most
official Soviet sources.
Selected Problems on Exceptional Sets Lennart Carleson
1983
Literary Scholarship in Late Imperial Russia Andy Byford
2007 The turn of the twentieth century was a decisive
moment in the institutionalisation of Russia's literary
scholarship. This is the first book in the English
language to provide an in-depth analysis of the
emergence of Russia's literary academia in the preRevolutionary era. In particular, Byford examines the
rhetoric of self-representation of major academic
establishments devoted to literary study, the
canonisation of exemplary literary historians and
philologists (Buslaev, Grot, Veselovskii, Potebnia,
Ovsianiko-Kulikovskii), and attempts by Russian literary
academics of this era to define their work as a distinct
form of scholarship (nauka). By analysing a range of
academic rituals, from celebrations of institutional
anniversaries to professors inaugural lectures, and by
dissecting the discourse of scholars' obituaries,
commemorative speeches and manuals in scholarly
methodology, Byford reveals how the identity of literary
studies as a discipline was constructed in Russia. He
provides not only a unique insight into fin-de-siecle
Russian literary scholarship, but also an original
approach to academic institutionalisation more widely.
Lectures on Riemann Surfaces Otto Forster 2012-12-06
This book grew out of lectures on Riemann surfaces given
by Otto Forster at the universities of Munich,
Regensburg, and Münster. It provides a concise modern
introduction to this rewarding subject, as well as
presenting methods used in the study of complex
manifolds in the special case of complex dimension one.
From the reviews: "This book deserves very serious
consideration as a text for anyone contemplating giving
a course on Riemann surfaces."—-MATHEMATICAL REVIEWS
Ingmar Bergman Ingmar Bergman 2007 The critically
acclaimed film director discusses various stages of his
career and the many facets of his work in a collection
of interviews that begins with a 1957 piece and ends in
2002 as he was preparing to direct his latest film,
featuring conversations with James Baldwin, Michiko
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The Russian Civil War Evan Mawdsely 2017-09-07 The
Russian Civil War of 1917-1920, out of which the Soviet
Union was born, was one of the most significant events
of the twentieth century. The collapse of the Tsarist
regime and the failure of the Kerensky Provisional
Government nearly led to the complete disintegration of
the Russian state. This book, however, is not simply the
story of that collapse and the rebellion that
accompanied it, but of the painful and costly
reconstruction of Russian power under a Soviet regime.
Evan Mawdsley's lucid account of this vast and complex
subject explains in detail the power struggles and
political manoeuvres of the war, providing a balanced
analysis of why the Communists were victors. This
edition includes illustrations, a new preface and an
extensively updated bibliography.
National Union Catalog Includes entries for maps and
atlases.
Colonizing Russia's Promised Land Aileen E. Friesen
2020-02-20 Colonizing Russia's Promised Land: Orthodoxy
and Community on the Siberian Steppe, examines how
Russian Orthodoxy acted as a basic building block for
constructing Russian settler communities in current-day
southern Siberia and northern Kazakhstan.
Classical Potential Theory and Its Probabilistic
Counterpart Joseph L. Doob 2012-12-06 From the reviews:
"Here is a momumental work by Doob, one of the masters,
in which Part 1 develops the potential theory associated
with Laplace's equation and the heat equation, and Part
2 develops those parts (martingales and Brownian motion)
of stochastic process theory which are closely related
to Part 1". --G.E.H. Reuter in Short Book Reviews (1985)
Russian Second-language Textbooks and Identity in the
Universe of Discourse Olga Mladenova 2004 This book
provides an overview of the changes of the SecondLanguage Learning discursive formation and the Identity
discursive formation in Russian history. It proposes an
explanatory model in which small-scale linguistic detail
is joined with larger-scale language units in order to
illuminate matters of cultural importance in their
linguistic guise.
Notions of Convexity Lars Hörmander 2007-06-25 The first
two chapters of this book are devoted to convexity in
the classical sense, for functions of one and several
real variables respectively. This gives a background for
the study in the following chapters of related notions
which occur in the theory of linear partial differential
equations and complex analysis such as (pluri)subharmonic functions, pseudoconvex sets, and sets
which are convex for supports or singular supports with
respect to a differential operator. In addition, the
convexity conditions which are relevant for local or
global existence of holomorphic differential equations
are discussed.
Chicago Sociology, 1920-1932 Robert E. Lee Faris 1979
Integrating Engineering Education and Humanities for
Global Intercultural Perspectives Zhanna Anikina
2020-05-06 This book presents papers from the
International Conference on Integrating Engineering
Education and Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on 25–27 March 2020.
The conference brought together researchers and
practitioners from various disciplines within
engineering and humanities to offer a range of
perspectives. Focusing on, but not limited to, Content
and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a wide academic
audience seeking ways to initiate positive changes in
education.
The Electrification of Russia, 1880–1926 Jonathan
Coopersmith 2016-11-01 The Electrification of Russia,
1880–1926 is the first full account of the widespread
adoption of electricity in Russia, from the beginning in
the 1880s to its early years as a state technology under
Soviet rule. Jonathan Coopersmith has mined the archives
for both the tsarist and the Soviet periods to examine a
crucial element in the modernization of Russia.
Coopersmith shows how the Communist Party forged an
alliance with engineers to harness the socially
transformative power of this science-based enterprise. A
centralized plan of electrification triumphed, to the
benefit of the Communist Party and the detriment of
local governments and the electrical engineers.
Coopersmith’s narrative of how this came to be
elucidates the deep-seated and chronic conflict between
the utopianism of Soviet ideology and the reality of
Soviet politics and economics.
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The Birth of the Propaganda State Peter Kenez 1985-11-29
Peter Kenez's comprehensive study of the Soviet
propaganda system, describes how the Bolshevik Party
went about reaching the Russian people. Kenez focuses on
the experiences of the Russian people. The book is both
a major contribution to our understanding of the genius
of the Soviet state, and of the nature of propaganda in
the twentieth-century.
Foundations of Modern Potential Theory Naum S. Landkof
2011-11-15 For a long time potential theory was
necessarily viewed as only another chapter of
mathematical physics. Developing in close connection
with the theory of boundary-value problems for the
Laplace operator, it led to the creation of the
mathematical apparatus of potentials of single and
double layers; this was adequate for treating problems
involving smooth boundaries. A. M. Lyapunov is to be
credited with the rigorous analysis of the properties of
potentials and the possibilities for applying them to
the 1 solution of boundary-value problems. The results
he obtained at the end of the 19th century later
received a more detailed and sharpened exposition in the
book by N. M. Gunter, published in Paris in 1934 and 2
in New York 1967 with additions and revisions. Of
fundamental significance to potential theory also was
the work of H. Poincare, especially his method of
sweeping out mass (balayage). At the beginning of the
20th century the work of S. Zaremba and especially of H.
Lebesgue attracted the attention of mathematicians to
the unsolvable cases of the classical Dirichlet problem.
Through the efforts of O. Kellogg, G. Bouligand, and
primarily N. Wiener, by the middle of the 20th century
the problem of characterizing the so-called irregular
points of the boundary of a region (i. e. the points at
which the continuity of the solution of the Dirichlet
problem may be violated) was completely solved and a
procedure to obtain a generalized solution to the
Dirichlet problem was described.
Potential Theory in Modern Function Theory Masatsugu
Tsuji 1975
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 101-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
The Canton Trade Paul A. Van Dyke 2005-12-01 This study
utilizes a wide range of new source materials to
reconstruct the day-to-day operations of the port of
Canton during the eighteenth and first half of the
nineteenth centuries. Using a bottom-up approach, it
provides a fresh look at the successes and failures of
the trade by focusing on the practices and procedures
rather than on the official policies and protocols. The
narrative, however, reads like a story as the author
unravels the daily lives of all the players from sampan
operators, pilots, compradors and linguists, to country
traders, supercargoes, Hong merchants and customs
officials. New areas to studies of this kind are covered
as well, such as Armenians, junk traders and rice
traders, all of whom played intricate roles in moving
the commerce forward. The Canton Trade shows that
contrary to popular belief, the trade was stable,
predictable and secure, with many incentives built into
the policies to encourage it to grow. The huge expansion
of trade was, in fact, one of the factors that
contributed to its collapse as the increase in revenues
blinded government officials to the long-term
deterioration of the lower administrative echelons. In
the end, the system was toppled, but that happened
mainly because it had already defeated itself. General
readers and academicians interested in world and Asian
history, trading companies, country trade, Hong
merchants, and articles of trade will find much new and
relevant information here.
Improving Local Government Michiel S. de Vries
2008-04-09 Local governments encounter many problems,
and although there is not one panacea that works
internationally, this book argues that there are
mechanisms to improve local situations. By drawing on
case studies from the developing world, the authors
review best practices in good governance.
Linguistic and Cultural Studies: Traditions and
Innovations Andrey Filchenko 2017-09-18 This book
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features contributions to the XVIIth International
Conference “Linguistic and Cultural Studies: Traditions
and Innovations” (LKTI 2017), providing insights into
theory, research, scientific achievements, and best
practices in the fields of pedagogics, linguistics, and
language teaching and learning with a particular focus
on Siberian perspectives and collaborations between
academics from other Russian regions. Covering topics
including curriculum development, designing and
delivering courses and vocational training, the book is
intended for academics working at all levels of
education striving to improve educational environments
in their context – school, tertiary education and
continuous professional development.
Policy and Practice Challenges for Equality in Education
Neimann, Theresa 2021-09-10 Well-educated populations
are important aspects of any contemporary society, as
education increases national and global development and
the positive expansion of communities to participate
actively in civil matters also increases. Educational
equality is based on the principles of administrative
competence and fairness of access and distribution of
resources, opportunities, and treatment, which ensures
success for every person. Ensuring equal access to
quality education requires addressing a wide range of
persistent inequalities in society and includes a
stronger focus on how different forms of inequalities
intersect to produce unequal opportunities or outcomes
that affect marginalized and vulnerable groups. Policy
and Practice Challenges for Equality in Education takes
a multifaceted look at issues of equality and inequality
in education as related to policy, practice, resource
access, and distribution. As such, this book explores
the potential practices in education that serve to
mitigate and transform unproductive practices which have
left societies scarred by social and educational
inequalities. The chapters provide a critical analysis
of the manifestations of inequalities in various
educational contexts and discerns how broader social
inequalities are informed by education-related matters.
This book is ideal for sociologists, administrators,
instructors, policymakers, data scientists, community
leaders, practitioners, stakeholders, researchers,
academicians, and students interested in educational
equality and the unique challenges being faced
worldwide.
Information U.S.S.R. Robert Maxwell 1962
An Arabic-English Vocabulary of the Colloquial Arabic of
Egypt Socrates Spiro 1895
Potential Theory in the Complex Plane Thomas Ransford
1995-03-16 Potential theory is the broad area of
mathematical analysis encompassing such topics as
harmonic and subharmonic functions.
Issues in Materials Development Maryam Azarnoosh
2016-03-22 Issues in Materials Development provides
readers with theoretical foundations and practical
aspects of designing materials for EFL/ESL contexts. It
starts with discussing some basic and preliminary
principles of materials design followed by scrutinizing
critical issues in materials development in an objective
and systematic way. This ranges from considering
learners’ needs, adopting, adapting, selection, and
gradation of materials to the specific focus of the book
on developing various types of materials for the four
language skills, pronunciation, ESP vocabulary, and
computer assisted language learning materials.
Authenticity of materials to be designed and the
inclusion of affective factors to develop motivating
materials to engage language learners, in addition to
features of materials design at a universal level are
other areas to read about. This book finally tries to
open new horizons and possible futuristic approaches to
improve today’s ELT materials.
New Developments in Competition Law and Economics Klaus
Mathis 2019-03-18 This book further develops both the
traditional and the behavioural approach to competition
law, and applies these approaches to a variety of timely
issues. It discusses several fundamental questions
regarding competition law and economics, and explores
the applications of competition law and economics. In
turn, the book analyses the interplay of intellectual
property rights and patents in various aspects of
competition law, and investigates the impacts that
developments in information technology, such as big data
analytics, have on competition law. The book also
discusses the impact of energy law reforms on energy
markets from a competition law perspective. Competition
kursy-g-v-centre

law is a classic field of economic analysis. This is
largely due to the fact that competition law uses terms
such as market, price, and competition and must
therefore rely on economic know-how and analyses. In the
United States, economic analysis has greatly influenced
not just the scholarship on antitrust law, but also
judicial decisions and agency enforcement. Antitrust law
and economics are based on the traditional paradigm of
neoclassical economics, which relies on the assumption
that the market players, i.e. consumers and producers,
are rational. This approach to competition law was later
received in Europe under the banner of a “more economic
approach”. For the past two decades, behavioural law and
economics, which seeks to generate better insights into
legal phenomena by providing more realistic
psychological foundations for economic models, and to
offer a multitude of applications in legislation and
legal adjudication, has challenged the traditional
economic approach to law in general and, more recently,
to competition law specifically.
Teaching With a Social, Emotional, and Cultural Lens
Nancy Louri Markowitz 2020-05-19 Teaching with a Social,
Emotional, and Cultural Lens goes beyond existing social
emotional learning programs to introduce a new framework
for integrating the development of key skills needed for
academic success into daily classroom practice. The
framework spells out the competencies, processes, and
strategies that effective P-12 educators need to employ
in order to build students' social and emotional
learning. The book is based on a decade of pioneering
work by the Center for Reaching and Teaching the Whole
Child at San José State University, building on the work
of the Collaborative for Academic, Social, and Emotional
Learning (CASEL) and on research about effective
teaching and learning and culturally responsive
practices. Teaching with a Social, Emotional, and
Cultural Lens serves as a critical roadmap for
educators, whether they are university faculty searching
for how to bring a social, emotional, and cultural lens
into their methods or foundations course and field work
experiences, or classroom teachers hoping to infuse
critical skill building into the everyday academic
learning that is the traditional focus of schools.
Chemical Process Technology Jacob A. Moulijn 2013-03-21
With a focus on actual industrial processes, e.g. the
productionof light alkenes, synthesis gas, fine
chemicals, polyethene, itencourages the reader to think
“out of the box” andinvent and develop novel unit
operations and processes. Reflectingtoday’s emphasis on
sustainability, this edition contains newcoverage of
biomass as an alternative to fossil fuels, and
processintensification. The second edition includes: New
chapters on Process Intensification and Processes for
theConversion of Biomass Updated and expanded chapters
throughout with 35% new materialoverall Text boxes
containing case studies and examples from
variousdifferent industries, e.g. synthesis loop
designs, Sasol I Plant,Kaminsky catalysts, production of
Ibuprofen, click chemistry,ammonia synthesis, fluid
catalytic cracking Questions throughout to stimulate
debate and keep studentsawake! Richly illustrated
chapters with improved figures and flowdiagrams Chemical
Process Technology, Second Edition is acomprehensive
introduction, linking the fundamental theory andconcepts
to the applied nature of the subject. It will
beinvaluable to students of chemical engineering,
biotechnology andindustrial chemistry, as well as
practising chemical engineers. From reviews of the first
edition: “The authors have blended process technology,
chemistryand thermodynamics in an elegant manner…
Overall this is awelcome addition to books on chemical
technology.”– The Chemist “Impressively wide-ranging and
comprehensive… anexcellent textbook for students, with a
combination of fundamentalknowledge and technology.” –
Chemistry in Britain(now Chemistry World)
Logarithmic Potentials with External Fields Edward B.
Saff 2013-11-11 In recent years approximation theory and
the theory of orthogonal polynomials have witnessed a
dramatic increase in the number of solutions of
difficult and previously untouchable problems. This is
due to the interaction of approximation theoretical
techniques with classical potential theory (more
precisely, the theory of logarithmic potentials, which
is directly related to polynomials and to problems in
the plane or on the real line). Most of the applications
are based on an exten sion of classical logarithmic
potential theory to the case when there is a weight
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(external field) present. The list of recent
developments is quite impressive and includes: creation
of the theory of non-classical orthogonal polynomials
with re spect to exponential weights; the theory of
orthogonal polynomials with respect to general measures
with compact support; the theory of incomplete
polynomials and their widespread generalizations, and
the theory of multipoint Pade approximation. The new
approach has produced long sought solutions for many
problems; most notably, the Freud problems on the
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asymptotics of orthogonal polynomials with a respect to
weights of the form exp(-Ixl ); the "l/9-th" conjecture
on rational approximation of exp(x); and the problem of
the exact asymptotic constant in the rational
approximation of Ixl. One aim of the present book is to
provide a self-contained introduction to the
aforementioned "weighted" potential theory as well as to
its numerous applications. As a side-product we shall
also fully develop the classical theory of logarithmic
potentials.
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